
SCHOOL HOUSE NEWS 
 
Feb 2. Progressive Raffle begins 
 “Mall” dress down 
Feb. 3 Information Session 10:30 AM Library 
 Strategic Planning Meeting 7:00 PM Library 
 Royals Meeting 7:00 PM Cafeteria 
Feb. 4 Information Session 10:30 AM Cafeteria 
Feb. 5 BWF 8th Grade 
 8th Grade Parent Meeting 7:00 PM Cafeteria 
Feb. 8 Quad Basketball Games – 1:00-5:00 PM  Gym 
           8th Grade athletes honored 
Feb. 10 Information Session 10:30 AM Library 
Feb 11 PTA Meeting 8:15 AM Cafeteria 

Information Session 10:30 AM Library 
Feb. 12 BWF 7th Grade 
Feb. 13- School Closed 
Feb. 16 School Closed 
Feb. 17 School Closed 
Feb. 19 BWF 6th Grade 
 SJAA Meeting 
Feb. 20 Progressive Raffle Early Bird 
 Spirit Day * 
 End of Trimester 
Feb. 24 Information Session 10:30 AM Library 
 Winter Clubs begin 
Feb. 25 Ash Wednesday 
Feb. 26 Graduation Picture Retakes/ Makeups 
 ARF Grades 6,7,8 
 First Reconciliation Practice 
 Development Meeting 
Feb. 27 Career Day 
Feb. 28 First Reconciliation – 1:00 and 3:00 PM 
 
*Changed from last month’s schedule 
 
REMINDERS 
Spirit Day – Due to the snow day on Jan. 28th, Spirit Day will be Feb. 20th. 
 
“Mall” Dress Down Day – Families who submitted Mall receipts for school credit during the months of 
November and January received a dress down pass to be used on Feb. 2nd.  Those student have been 
notified.  Development oversaw this activity. 
 
8th Grade Parent Meeting – At least one parent of the 8th grade student should attend this important 
meeting. 
 
Ash Wednesday and Lent – Students will receive ashes during the school day. 
We observe the Lenten Fast.  Meat will not be served for lunch on Ash Wednesday or any of the Fridays in 
Lent.  We ask that students who bring their lunch observe this practice as well.  Lent is a wonderful time 
for families to do good works, practice self-denial, and pray together.  We will be observing Lent in all 
different ways within the classrooms and as a school community.   
 
Winter Clubs – will soon begin.  Please be sure to be prompt in picking up your child at whatever 
dismissal time is indicated. 
 
 



 
RBC Construction – The demolition of the garages and smokestack have begun.  The area is secure 
behind the safety fencing.   
 
PTA Board – Plans for the formation of our PTA Officers and Board for the next two school years will 
soon be underway.  If you are interested in becoming more involved and would like to chair a committee or 
program and did not so indicate that on your PTA packet, please do not hesitate to call Beth Coakley or 
Linda Murphy.   
 
Supplies/Uniforms – very often get tired by this time of the year.  Please be sure that your child has all the 
necessary utensils to help make his/her day go smoothly and be productive.  Sweats are available in the 
Business Office.   
 
 
  
 


